
All schools are required to follow the Department’s standardised Parent Payment Policy 

which can be accessed via the link:

https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/parent-payment/policy

This information is updated periodically by the Education Department. 

Greater Shepparton Secondary College 
Parent Payment Policy 
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